

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN QUEZON CITY

DIRECT LINE: (632) 928-5107

VoIP Trunkline 981-8500 local: 2583

FAX: (632) 928-5107

E-Mail: ovcaa@ovcaa.upd.edu.ph

OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-BMP 16-211

TO : ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS

.____

FROM: BENITO M. PACHECO, Ph.D. x

Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT : Final Report of the Ad Hoc Committee: UPD Hybrid General Education

Program Review

DATE: 1 September 2016

Please see in full the final report of the Ad Hoc Committee on the review of the UPD hybrid GE program (41 pages in total, attached with the email version of this memo).

As discussed in the UPD Executive Committee meeting on 8 August 2016, as soon as this final report is available the Deans and Directors shall consult again at the level of the Departments and Divisions, in order to appreciate the implications of the report on the curriculum of every undergraduate program.

For every undergraduate program you may also use the enclosed Word file "Table 17 EXTENDED for Undergraduate Degree ABC" to describe your own illustrative curriculum for proposed GE revision, if any. Kindly send the consolidated response of your College Executive Board BY EMAIL ONLY for ease of compilation and presentation at the next UPD Executive Committee meeting. Do email to ovcaa@ovcaa.upd.edu.ph and jessica@ovcaa.upd.edu.ph (Attention: Ms. Jessica R. Pagaduan), before noon on Thursday, 8 September 2016.

We thank the Ad Hoc Committee and we thank all the Departments and Divisions for this continuing attention to our undergraduate General Education curriculum.

cc: Chancellor Michael L. Tan

Members of the Ad Hoc Committee to Review the UPD Hybrid GE Program

Members of the UPD GE Committee